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to boo, me, Board 

  Boo, at the board meeting last night it was agreed to continue the June 22 hearing to 
July 14 at 6:00 pm. Note time change.  
 
Other matters discussed were: 
Pls submit any new material at least two days in advance of the next hearing to give the 
board time to review it. 
You had asked for our advice on what the surveyor should include in his work. The 
board feels that that would violate the “advice” rule and we can not provide.  
 
Carol, pls post in the Martin file.  
 
John 
 


